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Dear Pastors and Friends in the Ministry, 

 

Most of you will know by now that just seven weeks ago the Lord took me through the valley of the shadow of 
death . . .again.  Believe it or not, this quadruple by-pass was a piece of cake compared to the experience I had in 
1991 when I was hit by a jeep. The doctor wanted me to go into the hospital to correct a “small irregularity” in 
my arteries by inserting a stent.  However, when they were able to look inside with a scope, they found what the 
doctor called the “widow maker” inside of my heart waiting to give me a stroke or worse. Two days later I had 
the surgery and many of you knew and prayed for me. Thanks. I know this makes a difference. The Lord has al-
lowed me to bounce back into my routine faster than expected. I have had no complications and no bad experi-
ences with medications. In fact I am now planning to preach in several distant missions conferences in the next 
several weeks. My hospital stay was covered with insurance for the most part. We have only about $1,500. in in-
cidentals and co-payments to the hospitals and doctors that is due. Some of you have responded to this need al-
ready. Thanks. 
 

As we predicted, three new GIBMissionary families were introduced at the February, 2007, GIBF Meeting in Na-
tional City California. It was truly a GREAT MEETING. You should have been there! It was a meeting about 
REACHING PEOPLE with the gospel. My wife and I got stranded in California, with many others because of the 
storms in the mid west. We took a train home, so we did not have to drive.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We now have twenty adult missionaries ministering in thirteen countries who are taking forty-six children with 
them.  Four of our missionaries are preacher’s Children and three of them are missionary children. You will soon 
be able to see all their profile information on the website. 
 
A preacher recently reminded me that we do not know how much time we have left. This is why we are so thank-
ful to be affiliated with a group of pastors and churches that have a vision for reaching souls everywhere. The 
field is the WORLD. Thank the Lord for the men and women who are not reluctant to follow the Savior during 
these unpredictable times in which we live.  
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